
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, January 03, 2017 3:52 PM 
Adria Harper 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 160246-WS 

Hi Adria, 

Per your request below, we have updated the docket title to reflect an adoption of the rules rather than 
an amendment. 

Have a good afternoon! 

Dorothy 

From: Adria Harper 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 3:37 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160246-WS 

Hi Dorothy, 

I just noticed this docket is titled Proposed Amendment of Rules 25-30.444 and 25-30.4445. Actually, since 
they are brand new rules, I think the docket should be titled Proposed Adoption of Rules 25-30.444 and 25-
30.4445? Is something you can help me with? 

Thanks, 
Adria 

Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl. us 
(850) 413-6082 

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida 
Public Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon 
request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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